

## **EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION**



February 24, 2021

## Dear Eatontown School Community Member:

Today is the last day to complete the Phase 2 Survey. The survey will close at 4:00 p.m. today. If you have already completed the survey, thank you for your time and input. If you have not completed the survey yet, you may access it at the following link:

## https://forms.gle/5NfzuDGFUtAPQ49V7

Once the survey results have been tabulated and reviewed, the Eatontown Public School community will be informed of the results in the near future.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Scott T. McCue

Superintendent of Schools

Dest J. Melue

STM:jlq